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Gospel Values 

Peace 

Hope  

Generosity 

Forgiveness 

Courage 

Justice 

Classes  

Robins  
Mrs. Harvey  
(Deputy Head Pastoral) 
Wrens 
Miss. Campbell 
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Kingfishers 
Mrs. Chalklin 
(KS1 Leader) 
Skylarks 
Miss Tanvir 
Nightingales 
Ms. Bairos 

Yr 
1/2 

Quails 
Miss Jeavons  
Doves 
Mr.Jiggins 
Swallows 
Miss Corcoran 

Yr 
3/4 

 
Magpies 
Mr Fitt 
Owls 
Miss Kelly 
Kestrels 
Mr. Pepper 
 

Yr 
5/6 

  
Through God’s grace, a community growing in  knowledge and understanding 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back to all our families and children! It has been wonderful hearing about all 
the activities and events the children got up to during the summer break. During the 
holidays we are pleased to say that Mrs. Harvey was awarded her NPQSL, the National 
Professional Qualification for Senior Leadership. May we also take this opportunity to 
thank parents for all the kind cards and gifts the Staff received at the end of term. They 
were very much appreciated. We are looking forward to an exciting Autumn term, and 

the children have returned raring to go, looking very smart in their uniforms ! 

School Meal Providers 
 

As you are probably aware, CCS (our  
providers at the moment) are ceasing 

to trade December this year.  
After a tender process our new meal 
provider will be Lunchtime Co and 
they will be taking over from 1st  Oct. 
An information leaflet will come home 
shortly and a new menu from 1st Oct. 

We are pleased to say that our  
current kitchen staff will be staying 

with us.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Look out for information letters about 
the clubs that are being run by staff this 

term. Clubs will start w/c 17th Sep.  
Each club sends out its own separate 

letter with further details and  
information on how children can join. 
For a full list of clubs available please 

consult the list on the school website.  

Hopefully this will be the first and last mention regarding school parking in the newsletter as it does 

take up valuable space  which could be used to share the exciting learning your children are  
experiencing in school!  A few reminders: 
• The School Car Park is completely out of bounds to Parents after 8.15am 

until 4pm. 
• Please do not park in the bike lane outside the school. This is incredibly 

dangerous for all road users and children trying to cross the road.  
• Parents and children should dismount bicycles and walk them to the bike 

shed.  
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21st Sep: Yr. 6 to Diocesan Mass 
24th Sep: Reception Full Time 
28th Sep: Individual Photos 
2nd Oct: Kestrels Class Assembly 
16th Oct: Swallows Class Assembly 
21st Oct: Half Term 

 
 
 
 
 

6th Nov: Doves Class Assembly 
13th & 14th Nov: Parent Consultations  
20th November: Owls Class Assembly 
4th-5th December: KS1 Nativity 
11th-12th December: EYFS Nativity 
19th December: Carol Service  

 
Annual T-Shirt Tie-Dye Day!  

KS1 have produced their wonderful Tie-Dye t-shirts again this year! 

 
The t-shirts are used during their Art lessons to protect their clothes.  
The children thought carefully about the colours they used and the design 

they hoped to achieve.  
 

Parent Engagement 
At St Laurence we hope that everyone in our community feels welcome and supported. Please 
look out in the follow weeks for a request of ideas and responses as to what the school could do 

to assist Parents in becoming involved in School life.  


